
Dominion Energy Services, Inc.
7500 West Broad Street
Richmond, VA 23294

DominionEnergy.com

June 4, 2021

Dear Neighbor:

Dominion Energy Virginia (“Dominion Energy”) is preparing to file for a Special Exception Permit 
from Lancaster County for its proposed Merry Point Solar and Storage Facility. As a long-standing 
corporate citizen of Lancaster County, we want to take this opportunity to provide an overview of the 
project. 

The Merry Point Solar and Storage Facility will be up to a 100 MW solar facility and will include up 
to an additional 50 MW of energy storage. The facility will be set back from Mary Ball Road (Route 3) 
and Courthouse Road in Lancaster County. This project is important to meeting the Commonwealth’s 
and Dominion Energy’s clean energy goals, while providing economic benefits to Lancaster 
County. The project will require approval from Lancaster County and the Virginia State Corporation 
Commission. Construction is anticipated to begin as soon as spring of 2023. 

Dominion Energy is committed to keeping you informed of the Merry Point Solar and Storage
project as it progresses. To that end, we are hosting an open house from 5 p.m. – 7 p.m. on
July 1, 2021, at Lancaster High School (8815 Mary Ball Rd, Lancaster, VA 22503) to meet with you 
and your neighbors, provide a project overview, and to answer any questions. Additional information 
regarding this project is enclosed.

Dominion Energy looks forward to working with Lancaster County and the neighbors of the
Merry Point Solar and Storage Facility as we begin this important project. Please contact
Anita Powell (Anita.Powell@dominionenergy.com) at 804-921-1214 or Robin Lucey
(Robin.L.Lucey@dominionenergy.com) at 804-212-5426 should you have any questions
or concerns.

Sincerely,

Anita Powell
Legislative Affairs Advisor  
State & Local Affairs, Central Virginia


